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Elaine Bonnon

From: Mike Penprase 
Sent: 01 November 2013 16:46
To: LDF
Subject: South Wonston Village Design Statement

Dear Sirs 
 
My wife and I write to you as residents of South Wonston since 2008. We have a family of 3 young
chidren and feel we are now an established part of the community. 
 
We have recently read the South Wonston Village Design Statement which we find an important 
and interesting document in which you invite comments. We notice that the only place of worship 
in the village is St Margarets Church in the primary school. 
Generally, religion and particularly Christianity is being sidelined. This is cause for concern for 
those of us who have moral convictions. We feel that places of worship are an important need in 
our society and would be in support of any proposal to provide additional Places of Worship, 
Christian burial ground and perhaps a garden of remembrance in South Wonston. 
 
We would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this matter further with relevant persons if you 
would kindly provide contact details or maybe someone could contact us. 
 
Your faithfully 
 
Mike and Lorna Penprase 
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